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Comment 
Requiring face coverings to reduce the spread of COVID is a proven, prudent public health measure. Some may say that requiring 
masks has a detrimental effect on local businesses. I think exactly the opposite will happen. If the county requires face coverings, 
businesses are more likely to see customers who would prefer not to be infected by those who only seem to care about themselves. 
Lower infection rates, which will not come about absent prudent public health measures, will increase the number of customers.  
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